
 
 

 

 
NEWS RELEASE 

 
Cartier Iron Announces Change to its Board of Directors  

and Appoints New President 

 
Toronto, Ontario, July 9, 2013 – Cartier Iron Corporation (CNSX: CFE) (“Cartier Iron” or the 
“Company”), announces that is has accepted the resignation of Paul R. Ankcorn as Director and 
President of the Company in order to focus on his continuing roles with other public resource 
companies. The Company would like to thank Mr. Ankcorn for his contributions and wish him success 
in all his future endeavours. 
 
The Board of Directors is pleased to announce the appointment of Mr. John Langton, P. Geo. as 
President of the Company. Mr. Langton has been a director of the Company since July 2011 and until 
his appointment as President, he has served as Vice President, Exploration. 
 
 
About Cartier Iron Corporation  
Cartier Iron is an exploration and development company focused on discovering and developing 
significant iron ore resources in eastern Canada, particularly in the province of Quebec. The 
Company's projects include the Gagnon Holdings in the Cote-Nord Region of east-central Quebec, 
and the Borel River Prospect in the Nunavik Region of northern Quebec.  
 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Jorge Estepa 
Vice-President 
(416) 360-8006    
 
The CNSX has not reviewed nor accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
Statements in this release that are not historical facts are “forward-looking statements” and readers 
are cautioned that any such statements are not guarantees of future performance, and that actual 
developments or results, may vary materially from those in these “forward-looking statements. 
 
 
Please visit Cartier Iron's website at www.cartieriron.com.  
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